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4th Grade Math: Students learned about 
volume and capacity and studied metric 
and customary types of measurement. We 
used visual models to compare ounces to 
cups and milliliters. We will continue to 
build arrays and ratio tables. Please 
encourage your student to work on their 
multiplication facts from 0-12.  

Reading: Focused reading groups will be 
learning about Greek Myths, Fables, and 
Fairytales in preparation for our 
upcoming Chapter book groups. Please 
encourage your child to read at home.  

Science/Social Studies: In Social 
Studies, we learned about business start-
up costs and financial loans. Students 
wrote a mock letter for an “Apple Cider” 
loan and were able to calculate unit costs. 
We will continue to study economic 
concepts in the upcoming week. 

Writing: Students created fictional 
characters and wrote short stories about 
their characters. We are currently 
learning about personal narratives. We 
will also continue to work on vocabulary 
and grammar.  

Our Learning

In The Spotlight
Mrs. Miller visited from Prairie 

Wind Farm and spoke to us 
about farming economics. Ask 

your child what it takes to make 
a bag of organic lettuce. 

* Please sign assignment 
notebooks each night.  

* Students should pack a 
healthy nut-free snack each 
day. 

* PCCS Fall Fest: Sunday, Oct 6 12-4 
* Early Release Thurs, Oct. 10th 

1pm 
* No School Friday, Oct. 11th  

Monday Oct. 14th - Columbus Day

Notes

Upcoming Events


